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President’s Message 

Hello Capitol Woodcarvers, 

This may sound like a broken record, but wow! What a 

busy time to be a woodcarver!  What a pleasure it was 

to spend some time with many of you at the Oregon 

State Fair.  I had such a good time and need to 

express a big thanks to Jack Dalton and Everett Koontz 

for organizing that entire event.  It was great exposure 

for our club and the beautiful work that you all do.  

Listening to the people in attendance as they engaged 

the group in conversation left me feeling inspired.  

Knowing that many of them went home to do more 

research, buy their first knife or sharpen an old one, 

makes me feel good for this artistry that we all adore.  

The State Fair was immediately followed by the 

Rendezvous.  Like you, I had a great time!  So many 

great classes and so many wonderful people in 

attendance.  It was a terrific event as always. I look 

forward to the event every year and am already 

making plans for next time. 

Last Saturday afternoon I attended the reception at the 

Keizer Art Association.   I didn’t count them all but 

there were at least 50 to 60 different carvings on 

display.  It was a good representation of the Capitol 

Woodcarvers and some of the amazing artwork from 

our membership.  A big congratulations goes out to our 
blue-ribbon award winners.   Barb Fromherz won the 

pyrography division; Mary Davis won the realistic 

division and John Cereghino took first place in the 

caricature division.  Don Fromherz entered a Native 
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American style flute in the “other” division and won a 

blue ribbon as well.   Then to make it trifecta for the 

Fromherz family, Barb Fromherz won “Best of Show” 

for her Basket of Illusion.  It really is a beautiful piece 

that must be seen.  The show runs through the month 

of October, and I would encourage you to check it out.     
Bob Curtis deserves a big round of applause for putting 

that event together and helping once gain to showcase 

our club.  Thank you Bob! 

Just around the corner we have the Empty Bowls 

event, and the Ornament sale.  Your help in carving 

spoons and Christmas Ornaments is so very much 

appreciated.  Please bring your contributions to the 

October 25th club meeting.  Denis Miller will be 

collecting spoons while Ann Engelson will be receiving 

the ornaments.  This is a great opportunity to give 

back to our community and contribute to the financial 

health of our club through the art of woodcarving.  It 

doesn’t get much better than that. 

There is so much more to come.  Keep making chips 

and I’ll look forward to seeing you at a woodcarving 

event very soon. 

Terry Moss, Club President 

Plan on Attending an Upcoming Meeting 

October 25 Cheryl Ayres will 

present on 

power 

carving and 

how to add 
detail and 

enhance 

your 

carvings with 

power.   

November 29 will feature the 

annual club elections and pie and ice cream social.  
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Christmas Ornament Sale 
Please get your ornaments to Ann Engelson at the October 

25 meeting 
Capitol Woodcarvers members always make this a good 

event for our club. Visitors to our booth are amazed at the 

quality of the ornaments on display. 

If you have not already done so, please let Ann know what 

timeslot(s) you would like to sit at the booth.  This is a very 

rewarding and enjoyable experience.  

Your participation, as an ornament carver and/or as a booth 

sitter is greatly appreciated.  The club thanks you. 

Caricature Carvers of America 

 

CAA recently hosted the first ever 

All Caricature Wood Carving event 

in the country. This event was 
held in picturesque Colorado 

Springs at the foot of Pikes Peak. 

Capitol Woodcarvers President 

Terry Moss attended the event and 

participated in classes and other 

activities.  Terry said it was a 

wonderful experience and he 

learned a lot. 

Not only did Terry learn a lot, he 

was also recognized for his great 

carving ability.  Terry won 2nd 

Place at the CCA Show for his 

carving of “Bad Santa”. 

Congratulations Terry. 

https://www.cca-carvers.org/aboutus.html
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Capitol Woodcarvers Show at Keizer Art 
Association 

The Capitol Woodcarvers Show is currently on display 

in the Art Gallery.  It is a wonderful show with over 70 

great carvings on display.  The public loves to see 

these carvings and we get many inquiries from “want-

a-be” carvers who did not realize we had a local 

carving club. 

Please visit the show in person at 980 Chemawa Rd NE, 

Keizer, Oregon 97303.  Or you can see the entered 

carvings at 

https://keizerarts.com/october2022show.php 

 

Service For Bob Karr 

Bob Karr's 

memorial service, Saturday, 

October 15 at 11 a.m.  The service 

will be held at St Mary’s Catholic 

Church in Shaw, 9168 
Silver Falls Hwy SE:  Take 
Hwy 22 to  Hwy 214. The 

church will be on the right side.  

Bob was a regular participant at all club 

events.  He is missed. 

 

 

 

https://keizerarts.com/october2022show.php
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Empty Bowls 

The Empty Bowls event is at Cascade Hall at the Oregon 

State fairgrounds on Saturday November 19 from 

9:00am to 5:00pm.  Denis Miller would like to have 

two or more volunteers joining him at a 

demonstration table that day to demonstrate spoon 

carving.   He can supply spoon blanks and will bring 

several bent knives to use in hollowing the bowls of the 

spoons.  If you would like to help please contact Denis 

at denmil@comcast.net. 

2023 Glacier Woodcarving Rendezvous  
The 2023 Glacier Woodcarving Rendezvous dates are set for 
August 16-20.  Classes begin Thursday morning August 17, with 

most people arriving Wed, August 16 and checking out on August 

20th.   

The KOA has given the following discounts for 2023: 

• 10% off the site fees 
• no resort fees 

• no site lock fee 

• no group tent charge 

• and there will be a discount at the store. 

Contact Ellen Marten at marten14@bresnan.net for more 

information 

Meeting Snack Schedule 

mailto:denmil@comcast.net
mailto:marten14@bresnan.net
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Club 

Supporters 

(Please check out 

our supporters. 
They really help 

in making our 

annual show a 

great success) 

 

Lunch Schedule 

10/14/2022 Red Lobster, 521 Lancaster Dr. NE, Salem 

10/21/2022 Best Little Roadhouse, 1145 Commercial St SE, 

Salem 

10/28/2022 Applebee's North, 2625 Liberty St. NE, Salem 

11/4/2022 Mommy & Maddie's, 4765 River Rd N, Keizer 

 

Current and Upcoming Classes 

Plan on attending one or more of these classes: 

Denis Miller: Monday evening classes at Center 50+.  

This is an ongoing class enjoyed by beginners and 

experienced carvers alike. 

Donna Miller: Recurring Pyrography Class Saturdays 

at Keizer Art Association. Current subject matter can 

be found on the keizerarts.com website. 

Terry Moss: This is a new caricature carving class 

starting up November 30. Wednesday evenings at 

Keizer Art Association. More information is available on 

the Keizer Art Association website. 

 

 

 


